Trenton, Florida

August 31, 1990


The Gilchrist County School Board met in a special called meeting at the courthouse on Friday, August 31, 1990 at 2:00 P.M. with the following members present:

Gary Rexroat

Raymond Hutchinson

Woodrow Smith

Superintendent Carl Williams called the special meeting.

The meeting was called to order by Vice Chairman Raymond Hutchinson.


After discussion of the July 3rd board minutes related to Ronnie Smith’s statement, Gary Rexroat motioned to correct the minutes to read that Ronnie Smith said:


“Mrs. Hyde could I make a remark not consolidation, not new building, but why not build a complete new school.  7.3 million seems to me a waste to build a building here and one there.  You can take that much money and build a complete new school.


Mr. Ayers has a good paper why not run a poll, he could put a space in the paper I am for or I am not for, then have the people sign.

Mrs. Hyde’s response was Polls don’t work.”

The motion was seconded by Woodrow Smith.  The motion passed.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business to come before the board it adjourned.
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GARY E. REXROAT

ATTEST:

___________________________________________​​​​​_______

CARL M. WILLIAMS, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

AND SECRETARY TO THE BOARD

** RESCINDED per September 4, 1990 board minutes

